
PRATTSVILLE PLANNING BOARD 
REGULAR MEETING  

April 2, 2025 
 
 

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm at the Town Hall followed by the 
Flag Salute.  
 
Members present were Chairman, Jim Dymond, Board Members Elliott Oakes, Dewitt 
Olmstead, Roger Middleton, and alternate Jodi Gurley, and Tom Briggs.  Jerry Raeder was 
absent. Also present were Keith Beach, Mike Harrington of Lamont Engineers and Connie 
Briggs. 
   
Discover Life Church 
NYSDEP SPDES permit application sent by Kaaterskill Engineering. We will need the Bald 
Eagle report. 
DOH will have final approval of the water system. 
Dewitt had a meeting with Prattsville Hose Company and discussed fire protection, no issues or 
concerns were raised. 
NYSDOT discussions ongoing. 
Next month we will finalize SEQR part 2. 239 Referral will be sent to County Planning Board 
for their comments. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Tom and seconded by Elliott  
The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Deborah Dymond 


